
 

 

Ready to learn. Ready to thrive. Ready for tomorrow. 
At Egerton we aspire to create an inclusive environment where all students and staff can flourish. We strive to nurture curious 

minds, so that all children leave school as confident, compassionate and globally aware citizens. 
                

       20th  June 2025  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Well the weather has truly come out to play this week, which in some ways has been a long time coming, but sometimes it can be 
too hot in schools. Please can I remind you to ensure your child brings in a sun hat, water bottle, and sun cream as well as taking 
their hay fever medication on days when it is hot. 
 
Summer Party 
Our summer party tickets have been selling like hot cakes- if you haven’t got your tickets yet please make sure you don’t leave it to 
the last minute, because once we have sold out, we cannot extend the number attending, due to licensing restrictions. 
 
Primary Schools Ball 
It is the Primary School’s Masquerade Ball this evening at Stock Farm Barn. We hope all parents who have purchased tickets have a 
wonderful time. Thank you for supporting the school with this event- we cannot wait to see some pictures of the event. A big thank 
you to our school rep- Laura Catlin who has been working tirelessly to ensure a smooth running of the ball on our behalf. 
 
Sports Day 
The weather was overly kind to us yesterday, which ensured we were able to have our annual sports day. The children were amazing 
in the way they tackled all the different activities and it was lovely to see such happy, smiley children all working together in their 
teams. A big thank you to all parents, carers and family members who came to support this event, the staff who supported the 
children at their stations and a massive THANK YOU to Mr Webb, Miss Burrows, Mr Webb Jnr and Mr Pugh Jones who ran the sports 
day again this year. Without them, the event just would not be the same!  
 
Zero Waste Lunch Week 
As part of our work on sustainability, our Climate Champions group has been looking at food waste in the hall and exploring ways to 
reduce the single-use plastic packaging that often comes with packed lunches. 
To help with this, we would like to run a Zero Waste Lunch Week, starting Monday 30th June. 
We are encouraging children and families to think about how they can reduce both food waste and packaging in their packed 
lunches, and see if we can get it down to zero! 
Some suggestions from the group include: 

 Using reusable tubs or containers for sandwiches instead of cling film or foil. 

 Bringing snacks from a larger pack at home in a reusable pot, rather than using individually packaged items. 
Thank you for supporting this initiative — small changes can make a big difference! 
 
Lego workshop 
Our Y6 children enjoyed their Lego workshop on Monday with Nick; they spent the whole day working with Lego and having a fun 
time. I had the pleasure of covering in the Y6 class and the children’s enthusiasm teamwork and resilience was phenomenal! They 
had to program their Lego pieces using algorithms and software on iPad’s- I was very impressed with the level of skill used, as was 
Nick.  
 
Attendance winners 
This week’s attendance winners are Year 1 with a wonderful 98.2% attendance, in 2nd place are Year 3 with 98.1% and in 3rd place 
are Year 5 with 98%. A huge well done to Year 1 who get this week’s extra playtime. 
 
 



 

 

 
E-safety 
The attached guide examines YouTube Kids, a child-friendly version of the video-sharing giant, and explores the risks that may persist 

despite the platform’s safety-focused design. 

Please see the attached flyer for further information. 
 

Best wishes 

Caroline Lowe 

Head Teacher 

 

Important Diary Dates (new dates in bold * change of date) 

Summer 2025 

Date Event 

23.6.25 Careers Week for Y5 & Y6 

25.6.25 Y4 trip to Chester 

25.6.25 Reception new parents September 2025 meeting 5.30pm 

27.6.25 PTA Summer party 3.30-6.30pm tickets only 

27.6.25 Non uniform day- please donate Teddies for the teddy bola 

1.7.25 Y2 trip to Safety Central 

1.7.25 Y1 fabulous finish assembly @ 9.15am 

2.7.25 Teddy Bear’s picnic for new Reception September 2025 starters 

2.7.25 Y4 fabulous finish assembly @ 2.30pm 

3.7.25 Y2 fabulous finish assembly @ 9.15am 

8.7.25 Y3 fabulous finish assembly @ 9.15am 

8.7.25 Y6 Leaver’s play 6-7pm 

9.7.25 Y5 fabulous finish assembly @ 2.30pm  

9.7.25 Y6 Leaver’s play 6-7pm 

9.7.25 TLP Art Exhibition- invite only 9am-12.00pm 

11.7.25 Additional inset day - school closed for children  

14.7.25 Y6 rounder’s match against parents- more info to follow 

15.7.25 Y5 musical performance for parents 2.30pm-3.00pm 

16.7.25 Reception extravaganza- more info to follow 

18.7.25 School closes for children 

21.7.25 & 22.7.25 Inset Days 4 & 5 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week the children have been enjoying the story of the Three Little Pigs. We had a look at houses from all over the 

world and talked about the materials used to build them. We then used the materials available to us in our classroom to 

make our versions of the houses. They were all fantastic and so detailed.  

 

 

 
This week in Year 4, our budding musicians have truly 
embraced the joy of music as they continue to learn how 
to play the PBuzz! Their enthusiasm has been music to 
our ears as they explore different notes, play various 
rhythms, and engage with the fundamentals of melody 
and harmony. 
The children have been busy practising their breath 
control and developing their duration and dynamics in 
sound. Thanks to their creativity and hard work, they’re 
already beginning to create their own simple 
compositions. It's heart-warming to see their confidence 
grow as they play call and response exercises and 
collaborate as a class ensemble! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 
 
This week in Nursery our story book has been, You can’t take an elephant on the bus, by Patricia Cleveland-Peck, which 
led us to ask which animal matched to which vehicles in the book. We also sang 1,2,3,4,5 once I caught a fish alive, the 
children were then asked which number comes next in the sequence or before, and they jumped from one number to 
another. On Wednesday and Thursday we did our mini Olympics, where the children balanced jumped, rolled there way 
around the main school hall, thank you to all the parents that have sponsored the children.  We also watched the big 
boys and girls at their sports day, some of the children had older siblings competing which was fun for them to watch.    
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
This week, Year 2 learnt different ice cream flavours 
in Spanish and created their own ice cream designs 
using scoops of various flavours. They also learnt a 
Spanish song about ice cream flavours and added 
some fun actions to go with it. 

 


